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From The Commander
Dear Post Members,

Spring is just around the corner, and we’re excited to see what the
season brings! As we welcome warmer days, we look forward to
upcoming events and the opportunities they bring for our community.

A great turn out and spread for the Superbowl (see the snackadium
built by Katie Curlett on page 2)! With football season over and no bar
snacks on the weekends, there’s an opportunity to get creative in the
lounge. If you have any ideas, reach out to Lori—we’d love to hear
your suggestions!

We will be hosting a St. Patty’s Day dinner on Sunday, March 16th
starting at 4pm.  

We also want to remind everyone of the importance of participation
in our meetings. Your involvement is essential to our success! At our
next meeting, we will be slating new officers for the 2026 fiscal year,
so please make every effort to attend and have your voice heard.

A heartfelt thank you to everyone who attended our recent All Units
Meeting—your dedication and engagement make a difference! Our
success depends on each and every one of you.

Looking forward to seeing you all soon!

Best regards,

Angie Arreguin
Commander
commander@orcaslegion.org

793 CRESCENT BEACH DRIVE ,  EASTOUND,  WA 98245
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Auxiliary

Greetings from the Auxiliary!
February was quiet for the Auxiliary. March Veterans meals will be
put together on March 13 th ,
please reach out if you would like to help.
We hope you’ll join us for the 1 st quarter membership drive on
Sunday, March 16 th . We’ll be
having corned beef and cabbage to celebrate St. Patrick’s Day.
Reconnect with old friends or
bring a new one!
Our next general meeting will be Wednesday, March 12 th at
5:30pm. Please let me know if you’d
like a reminder the Monday before.

Katie O’Rourke
Auxiliary President
Orourke.katie@gmail.com
Orourke.katie@gmail.com

mailto:Orourke.katie@gmail.com
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SAL

Spring seems to be making its way here and with it comes our
second month of Friday Night fundraisers. Our indoor
tournaments and dinners have been successful, but we could use
some more SAL members there to help. We start between 4-5
every Friday through March. A big thank you to Kyle, Jason, Mike,
Liam, Rich for making the first three successful. These
fundraising events are much of the annual fundraising for the
scholarships we award.

To continue to be successful as a SAL unit we really could use
more input and participation from our membership. Meetings are
on the third Tuesday of the month at 6pm, these meetings are
extremely important. As we move towards May we will need to
confirm officers for the unit 2026 year. If you can help us out,
we will see you at the meeting March 18 at 6pm.

Thank you all for your help and support and see you all at the
next four Friday nights at the legion with dinner and cornhole
tournaments.

Thank you for your support,
Rich Harvey
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FROM THE BAR
Hi Feburary is gone, March is here and warmer weather is on
the way!!!

The cribbage tournament is almost over. We are getting down
to the last few play-off games. This has been especially fun to
watch this year. 

The poker games on Tuesdays have been picking up as well.
Don't forget that due to high demand we now have poker
twice a month.

There is a sign up sheet in the lounge or you can just show up
that evening to see if an extra player or two are needed. For
March, the dates are 11 and the 25th. Start time is 5:30 sharp.

For something new, I am looking into finding an instructor
who would be willing to teach a basic class on #1....basic
computer class and #2 basic automobile maintenance class.
I am excited to be able to offer this. I think these classes
could be very informative and self empowering.

I am waiting to hear back from a few different people, before
it is etched in stone. I will keep you all posted on my
progress. If you have other ideas you would like to learn more
about it, let me know.

Cornhole is on going thru March. Every Friday members and
guests are invited to participate. A lovely dinner is served by
the Sons. Join us for a night of fun.

No birthday night in March due to cornhole. but it will be back
in April.

It's almost that time of year again to have our " parking lot
yard sale"... . . start collecting your treasures....  Im thinking the
first part of May....I will keep you

posted on this subject as well.

That's all for now. Everyone, take care and be safe.

Cheers!

Lori Gates
Manager :) 
.

BRIGHAM YOUNG


